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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday, 27th February 2006

Question no. (7)

QUESTION:  Councillor E. Maloney
“To ask the Manager to report on the land ownership question in relation to the open space located at Whitebrook/Raheen, Springfield?”
REPLY

It is presumed that the question relates to the open space land adjoining the laneway at Whitebrook Estate, which has been the subject of previous reports to the Council.  The Council’s Development Department is continuing to pursue the acquisition of title to these lands, from the Minister for Finance in respect of plots of land owned by the developers of Raheen Estate (now dissolved) and the remainder of the lands from Dublin City Council.
